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What a busy, fun couple of weeks we have had since 

our last correspondence!  Your scholars continue to 

grow more comfortable in our classroom, and are 

doing an amazing job of being Allen Village 

students! 

 
Explaining our drawings 

in our science notebooks 

that showed the 

concepts of push and 

pull. 

 



 

 

We 

talked about Hispanic Heritage Month in our primary 

Town Hall meeting this morning.  We would love to 

have families come into our classroom to share 

stories, traditions, life experiences, or anything that 

you feel is important for others to know about the 

beautiful Hispanic culture. 

 

 

 

About Next Week: 



Our kindergarten students are beginning to learn 

how to engage and participate in curriculum small 

groups. 

 

Students will be bringing math and literacy 

workbooks home soon to complete “homework” 

that reinforces our small group work. 

 

Students will be engaged in STAR testing in math 

and literacy next week.  Please ensure that your 

scholars get plenty of sleep each night! 

 

A Special Note: 

We have an Allen Village senior student serving as 

an intern in our classroom.  You may hear your 

scholars talking about “Ms. Zadi.”  She will be in our 

classroom each morning until 10:45. 

Have a great week! 


